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For six excited and glowing fifth-grader students from 
Sunshine Cottage, the passage from elementary school 
began Wednesday morning at 8:15 a.m. June 16 when 
they marched into the gym for the final time to the 
sounds of “Pomp and Circumstance.” 

They walked up one by one to accept signed 
certificates, pausing for a grip-and-grin shot with their 
teacher. They each spoke expressively about their 
future hopes and dreams.  

“It’s a memorable time for our students,” said Deputy 
Director-Principal Fred Hayes, as parents began 
reviewing the program adorned with a photo of their 
child and a brief history of their careers at Sunshine 
Cottage. 

Reaching One Milestone at a Time

More than 30 students wore brightly colored 
yellow caps and gowns to commemorate 
their transition into the next phase of their 
childhood education.  
 
Another time-honored Sunshine Cottage 
tradition for kindergarten students is 
crossing the stage and receiving a diploma. 

Deputy Director-Principal Fred Hayes said, 
“We were sadden to not hold the traditional 
kindergarten graduation ceremony, but 
none-the-less, these students are special 
and are eager to keep learning as first 
graders next year. We wish the students 
and their families well.”

Announcing the 
	 Class of 2033

This year’s ceremony was scaled down because of 
COVID restraints, but it did not stop the celebration of their success. “We wanted to make sure to commemorate this 
wonderful time honored tradition,” said Principal Hayes. The ceremony was also live streamed via Facebook Live so every 
staff member, student, and family member could watch the ceremony. This year’s ceremony ended a little differently.  
Following the assembly, the fifth-grade graduates left campus to share in one last Sunshine experience at Andretti’s Indoor 
Karting & Games, marking their last day as a Sunshine Cottage student.  

We wish our fifth-grade students the best of luck. We will miss their presence, but are extremely excited for their future. They will 
always be a part of Sunshine Cottage.
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In Memoriam

Happy August to our Sunshine Cottage friends and families. 
 

What a challenging and rewarding year we had. I can honestly say 
that this past year was very successful, serving more children in the 
day-school program and the Parent-Infant Program. It is comforting 
to know in difficult times that Sunshine Cottage rises to the 
challenges as our team members, families, and our donors 
are willing and able to make sure our children are thriving. 
Thank you all!  

Our summer has been busy as we have been preparing for even more children for our 
2021-2022 school year. This year, all 24 classrooms will be utilized. We now have 100 
team members to serve our children as we added an additional audiologist and expanded 
our research, bilingual, mentoring, and CASLLS programs. We are ready for the 
upcoming year. 

We are blessed to have such a devoted Board of Directors which has continued to support 
the mission of our Founder John H. and Dela White, unwaveringly. The Board has made 
sure that we have everything needed to provide for our children and families, including 
a meal program to offer lunch to families who qualify for free meals. All of our students 
will be given the opportunity to have a hot lunch every day. The board also approved 
moving forward on providing a covered drop-off and pick-up area for the safety of staff 
and students. Additional major and minor construction projects are underway to maintain 
and improve our current wonderful campus. Thank you to our Board of Directors. We are 
excited to announce that three new board members have joined our team this year. 

We are praying for a traditional year and for the return of all of our special events that 
everyone enjoys. Safety will continue to be a priority, so we will adjust as needed and 
appreciate your continued assistance. The Legacy Luncheon is scheduled for October 13, 
and we want to thank our current sponsors. We are happy to announce that Jessica and 
Rene Collin are the chairs for the 2021 Legacy Luncheon.   

Blessings, and I hope to see you all soon.

Mark E. Eads
Executive Director

In 1983, Mr. Robert Wehmeyer, Jr. joined the Sunshine Cottage board.  
His expertise in banking and finance supported our capital campaign 
and program expansions. He served on several board committees throughout the years and as 
board chair from 2013 – 2015. Bob always found the time to encourage and mentor staff and new 
board members. He had the friendliest smile, which he wore every time he was on campus. Bob 
was a gentle and kind-hearted individual who deeply loved and cared for Sunshine Cottage. On 
April 18, we were heartbroken to learn of the passing of our dear friend and board member. 

To honor Bob and his dedication to 
Sunshine Cottage, his fellow board 
members donated to our Library Program. 
Twenty-one books, representing his 21 
years of service, were purchased for our 
library. Each book was specially selected 
from a list of Bob’s favorite things, 
including the piano, pancakes, and farming. 
Bob certainly left a legacy at Sunshine Cottage, and we will cherish his memory forever.
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The Sun Shines On...
Farewell
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Mary Bueno began as the Human 
Resource Generalist in 2005 and 
became Human Resource Director 
in 2017. She was an integral part of 
Sunshine Cottage’s daily operations 
and was responsible for managing 
employee recruiting, hiring, and 
training. Mary was a shining beacon 
for all staff members and served Sunshine Cottage with 
enthusiasm and loyalty. We wish her well in the next phase 
of her life.

More than 70 years ago, Sunshine Cottage began because of a mother’s love for 
her child. That story still holds true today. Parents remain the driving force behind 
our mission.

Please join us at our annual Legacy Luncheon as we celebrate the numerous 
accomplishments of our families and the successes of their children at 11:30 a.m., 
Oct. 13, at Sunshine Cottage. 

To purchase tickets, tables, or become a sponsor, please contact Miriam Elizondo 
at melizondo@sunshinecottage.org or (210) 824-0579, ext. 211. 
We are happy to announce this year’s Legacy Luncheon 
Chairs Jessica and Rene Collin. 
“We cannot express the incredible positive impact 
Sunshine Cottage has had on our son and our family. 
Sunshine Cottage is an amazing school that helps 
give families hope and support for the future of their 
children’s lives.” 
	 Jessica & Rene Collin

We were extremely saddened to 
say goodbye to Sunshine Cottage 
Audiologist Dr. Marcia Foster.

Since the beginning of her 
employment, Dr. Foster has 
presented on a variety of pediatric 
and educational audiology topics 
locally, throughout Texas, and across 
the country. She is a member of the American Speech-
Language Hearing Association. In addition, she has 
even been known to play the piano at Sunshine Cottage 
School’s annual Christmas Play in years past. Dr. Foster 
absolutely loved being a part of the mission of Sunshine 
Cottage and thoroughly enjoys working with children 
and their families. We are going to miss Marci’s colorful 
personality. Her bright and cheerful attitude would light up 
the hallways. So long dear friend. 

Congrats
Sarah Carpenter, M. DEHS, LSLS 
Cert. AVEd was hired recently as 
the new Human Resource Director 
and has stepped into the position 
with confidence. Sarah received 
a Bachelor’s of Science degree in 
Special Education from the University 
of Texas San Antonio followed by a Master’s Degree in 
Deaf Education and Hearing Sciences from the University 
of Texas Health Science Center San Antonio. She has more 
than 12 years of teaching experience in early childhood at 
Sunshine Cottage School for Deaf Children and has served 
as grade lead teacher for preschool. We are excited for her 
new role and service to Sunshine Cottage. 

A Student, An Alumna, A Peer
After 16 years at Sunshine Cottage, our wonderful 
counselor, Emily (Baker) Stark, is leaving. Emily’s 
journey at Sunshine Cottage began way before her 
counseling position. She joined Sunshine Cottage 
at the age of three when she was identified with 
a severe to profound hearing loss. Emily started 
school in 1982-83 as a Pre-K student. Lisa Lopez 
was her first teacher and remembers her fondly, 
“Who knew more than 35 years ago, a student 
of mine would become my professional peer? I had the 
distinct privilege of watching this young girl grow into 
adulthood and live the mission of Sunshine Cottage.” 

A mentor who was deaf and had a degree in school 
counseling inspired Emily at a very young age. This 
inspiration sparked a strong desire to work with children 
who are deaf or hard of hearing, be a role model, and offer 
guidance and reassurance. In 2005 she began her counseling career at Sunshine 
Cottage, doing what she had set out to do. She was dedicated to providing individual 
and group counseling to students and worked closely with families. Emily led and 
participated in committees like Fine Arts Night and Cowboy Breakfast and ran our 
standardized testing program. One of the student’s favorite activity, she held was 
Pride Store. Emily also brought Girl Scouts back to the Cottage. Students enjoyed 
having a kind and encouraging role model and staff enjoyed working with such a 
kindhearted and funny colleague. Sunshine Cottage is blessed to have outstanding 

alumni who later return to serve our children as incredible 
professionals. We will miss Emily dearly, and we wish her and her 
family the very best!  
 
We welcome Dominique Villarreal, who also began her journey 
at Sunshine Cottage in the Parent-Infant program, as our new 
School Counselor!
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Parents and educators faced many new challenges during the 
2020-2021 school year. The Parent-Infant Program quickly moved 
into gear and supported therapists working from home. For the safety 
of all involved, therapy was almost 100 percent virtual for the entire 
school year. This came with the following benefits:
• 	 Scheduling flexibility for both parents and therapists;
• 	 Working virtually matched perfectly the way we conduct therapy 

through coaching families;
• 	 Attendance improved overall by 10 percent with a program 

average of 96 percent for the year; and
• 	 Therapists and parents alike became even more creative and 

learned many new skills. 

The Parent-Infant team wrapped up the 2020-2021 school year with 
an End-of-the-Year Celebration Parade in front of school. They greeted 
families with goodies and well wishes for a fantastic summer break!

Learning + Fun in PIP = Perfection!
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Hear We Come to Save the Day! 
This year San Antonio made some major adjustments due to safety concerns and 
decided to host Fiesta in one of the hottest months of the year. 

The Texas Cavaliers River Parade, an official Fiesta event, was not only scheduled in 
a different month, but our participates were just a little bit older too. Following safety 
protocols this year our students stood aside while staff participated in the river parade. 
However, our staff could not participate without paying respect to the real SuperHEARos 
of Sunshine Cottage, our students. Each staff member held fans with pictures of our 
fourth and fifth-grader students , as well as the prior year’s fifth-grader students.  
 
Participants included members of the administration, the school counselor, teaching staff, 
technology coordinator, educational products coordinator, and parent-infant program staff. 
We are grateful for the support we receive from the Texas Cavaliers and for our River 
Parade sponsor this year, Mr. Donald Elliott. We look forward to a much more cooler 
parade next year! Viva  

Fiesta! 

!
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Gifts, Grants, Honors & Memorials 
April 1 - June 30, 2021

Sunshine
Estate of Ann W. Basse 
	
Sunburst 
Roberta Wright Reeves Trust 
 
Sunrise 
Ms. Loretta M. Engelbert
Impact San Antonio Foundation, Inc.
Oberkotter Foundation
 
Sunlight
Mr. & Mrs. Bartlett Cocke, Jr.

Sunbeam
Cavender Toyota

Sun Ray 
Mr. & Mrs. Grady O’Shields	

Sun Glow 
Victor & Peggy Creighton Charitable Trust
PTG Parent Teacher Group
The Texas Cavaliers Charitable Foundation
Trinity Mineral Management LTD

Sun Dial 
Enterprise Holdings Foundation
Frost Bank
GPM Employees Community Care
Ms. Helen K. Groves
Mr. & Mrs. Mitch Heins	
Jasper Ventures Employee Match Program Fund 	
	 at East Texas Communities Foundation
Mr. & Mrs. Samuel Kruger
Shell Oil Foundation Matching Gifts Program
Mr. & Mrs. Timothy D. Weaver 
	
Sun Dance 
Christ the King Lutheran Church
Mr. & Mrs. Herbert W. Hill, Jr.
Mrs. Jess Y. Womack, II
Sunny Day 
AmazonSmile Foundation
Ms. Barbara Bir
Mr. & Mrs. Stephen Cavender	
Dr. & Mrs. Cecil George
Mr. & Mrs. William D. Greenhill
Mr. & Mrs. Jonathan Klug Jr.	
Mrs. John V. McLaughlin	
Mrs. Sarah C. McLinden
Ms. Wilhelmina C. Walker
Mr. & Mrs. John Warren

Sunflower 
Mr. & Mrs. Richard N. Azar II	
Ms. Jennifer Bligh	
Brehm, Havel & Company, L.L.P.
Dr. & Mrs. Jerry Christian
Mrs. William Chumney, Jr.
Mr. & Mrs. John Colglazier
Ms. Sabrina Dannheim
Mr. & Mrs. Moulton S. Dowler
Ms. Nancy H. Epley
Mr. & Mrs. Bernard Frey
Mr. & Mrs. Michael Gentry
Mr. & Mrs. Christopher Goldsbury, Jr.
Mr. & Mrs. Michael Green
Mr. & Mrs. Thomas Harper III
Mr. & Mrs. William S. Hausser
Mr. & Mrs. Peter J. Hennessey III
Mr. Nathan R. Pena & Ms. Tara A. Howard	
Col. (Ret.) & Mrs. Guy M. Huskerson, Jr.
Mr. & Mrs. Lee Jordan
Mr. & Mrs. Dennis M. Kirkwood
Mr. & Mrs. Tres Kleberg	
Dr. & Mrs. Gary L. Koehl
Ms. Carol R. Lee
Mr. & Mrs. Daniel C. Leimbach
Mr. John G. Lewis & Mrs. Patricia G. Bridwell
Ms. Wendy Loya
Mr. & Mrs. Robert Maxwell
Mr. & Mrs. Robert S. McClane	
Mr. & Mrs. Peter M. McLaughlin
Mr. Jack Moore	
Ms. Mary C. Moorman
Nance International, Inc.
Mr. & Mrs. Conrad J. Netting IV
Dr. & Mrs. Gerald V. O’Gorman, Jr.	
Dr. & Mrs. Daniel C. Peavy, Jr.
Ms. Candace Perez
Mr. James & Dr. Belinda Pustka	
Mrs. Bill Ratz
Mr. & Mrs. John Robb
Mr. & Mrs. David Rodriguez	
Mr. & Mrs. Paul A. Rohlfs
Mr. & Mrs. John T. Saunders, Jr.
Dr. & Mrs. Randall Singleton	
Mr. & Mrs. Bob Speed
Ms. Myralene Stanford
Mr. & Mrs. John T. Steen, Jr.
Mr. & Mrs. Robert Stevener	
Mr. & Mrs. Marshall T. Steves, Jr.
Mr. & Mrs. Robert P. Thomas III
Mr. & Mrs. Richard C. Traylor
Mr. & Mrs. Pete Wilson, Jr.
Mr. & Mrs. Robert L. Worth 

Sunny Friends
Sunny Friends 
Mrs. Lita Anderlitch
Mrs. Rosemary Andrews
Anonymous Donor
Mr. & Mrs. Randy Baetz
Dr. & Mrs. Walter M. Bain
Ms. Cynthia Barrera	
Ms. Susanna Barton
Mr. & Mrs. Currie Bechtol

Mr. & Mrs. Don Beeler
Mr. Jim Best
Mr. & Mrs. Robert Bezner
Mr. & Mrs. James Biela
Ms. Melissa Branch
Ms. Lynne L. Breuer
Mrs. Elizabeth W. Bright
Mr. Robert Buchanan
Mr. & Mrs. John Bradford Camp	
Mr. & Mrs. Nicholas P. Campbell
Ms. Maritza R. Castellanos
Mr. & Mrs. Clarence C. Chopelas
Mrs. Robert P. Conger
Mr. & Mrs. Patrick Crump
Mr. & Mrs. Bobby Dullnig
Mr. & Mrs. Ramon Escobedo
Ms. Patrice Fitch
Mr. & Mrs. Russell Franklin
Sunny George
Ms. Denise Guzman
Mrs. D. H. Haney
Ms. Nancy N. Harper	
Mr. & Mrs. Albert Ford Hausser, Sr.
Mrs. Dorothy W. Hollimon
Mr. & Mrs. J. Bradley Jones
Mr. & Mrs. Edward H. Keator III
Ms. Jerilyn Keller	
Ms. Mary Kennedy
Ms. Elaine Knighten	
Ms. Nancy Kocurek
Mr. & Mrs. Andrew Longoria III
Mr. & Mrs. Malcolm A. Maedgen, Jr.
Ms. Carolyn S. Martin
Mr. & Mrs. P. Randolph Mayo, Jr.
Dr. & Mrs. Joe McFarlane, Jr.
Mr. & Mrs. John McGuire
Dr. Graham Hall & Dr. Deborah McNabb
Mr. & Mrs. Dave Meaden
Mr. & Mrs. Bill Mitchell
Ms. Connie Munn
Mr. & Mrs. Sam Neuman
Mr. & Mrs. Keesey H. Nixon
Mr. & Mrs. Keith O’Gorman
Ms. Camilla M. Parker
Mr. & Mrs. Mike Thomann
Mr. & Mrs. Robert L. Pustka
Mr. A. G. Pyper
Ms. Mari P. Rabinowitz
Mr. W. Forrest Robertson
Mr. & Mrs. David Saling
Dr. & Mrs. Frank C. Sammis III
Mr. & Mrs. Robert Rick Shaw
Ms. Doris B. Spector
Mr. & Mrs. Brian Stevens
Ms. Marilyn E. Thompson
Mr. & Mrs. Peter Turnbull
Mr. & Mrs. Johnny C. Wachel
Mr. & Mrs. Walter Walthall III
Ms. Barbara B. Wood
Mr. & Mrs. Mike Yates



In Honor of:
Jane Brooks
In honor of her Birthday
Mrs. Lita Anderlitch

Mary L. Bueno
In honor of her retirement
Mrs. Sarah C. McLinden

Addilynn A. Burkett
Mr. & Mrs. Mitch Heins

Alina J. Burkett
Mr. & Mrs. Mitch Heins

Linda Judson
In honor of her Birthday
Mrs. Lita Anderlitch

Jack W. Lauderdale
Dr. & Mrs. Cecil George
Sunny George
Denise Guzman
Wendy Loya
Candace Perez

Marilyn P. Rabinowitz
Anonymous

Sunshine Cottage Parent Infant Program Staff
Anonymous

Pam Wanieck
In honor of her retirement
Mrs. Sarah C. McLinden

In Memory of:
Larry Andrews
Ms. Rosemary Andrews

Aubrey G. Black
Mr. & Mrs. Russell Franklin
Mr. & Mrs. Keesey H. Nixon

Brent Boller
Mr. & Mrs. Bernard Frey

Erin Bowman
Mr. & Mrs. Richard C. Traylor

Wallace Bruce
Mr. A. G. Pyper

Suzanne Canavan
Mrs. Jess Y. Womack, II

Conrad Dugi
Mr. & Mrs. Russell Franklin

Hugh A. Fitzsimons
Mr. & Mrs. Pete Wilson, Jr.

Jerome B. Flieller
Mr. & Mrs. James Biela
Mr. & Mrs. Brian Stevens

Ronald T. Harrison
Mr. & Mrs. Russell Franklin

Jerome W. Hendley
Mr. & Mrs. Daniel C. Leimbach
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Dudley C. Higginbotham
Mr. & Mrs. Russell Franklin

David J. Kreager
Nance International, Inc.

Daniel Moy
Ms. Marilyn E. Thompson

Stanley Rosenberg
Mr. & Mrs. Sam Neuman
Ms. Doris B. Spector

Virginia M. Stein
Mrs. Sarah C. McLinden

Emily D. Thomas
Mr. & Mrs. Dennis M. Kirkwood

Robert E. Wehmeyer
Mrs. Richard Azar
Mr. & Mrs. Richard N. Azar II
Mr. & Mrs. Randy Baetz
Dr. & Mrs. Walter M. Bain
Ms. Susanna Barton
Mr. & Mrs. Currie Bechtol
Mr. & Mrs. Don Beeler
Mr. Jim Best
Mr. & Mrs. Robert Bezner
Ms. Melissa Branch
Brehm, Havel and Company, L.L.P.
Ms. Lynne Lahourcade Breuer
Mrs. Elizabeth W. Bright
Mr. Robert Buchanan
Mr. & Mrs. Brad Camp
Mr. & Mrs. Nicholas P. Campbell
Mr. & Mrs. Stephen Cavender
Ms. Ellen R. Chavez
Mr. & Mrs. Clarence C. Chopelas
Mrs. William Chumney, Jr.
Mr. & Mrs. John Colglazier
Mrs. Robert P. Conger
Mr. & Mrs. Patrick Crump
Ms. Sabrina Dannheim
Mr. & Mrs. Moulton S. Dowler
Mr. & Mrs. Bobby Dullnig
Ms. Nancy H. Epley
Ms. Patrice Fitch
Mr. & Mrs. Michael Gentry	
Mr. & Mrs. Christopher Goldsbury, Jr.
Mr. & Mrs. Michael Green
Mr. & Mrs. William D. Greenhill
Mrs. D. H. Haney
Mr. & Mrs. Thomas Harper III
Mr. & Mrs. Albert Ford Hausser, Sr.
Mr. & Mrs. William S. Hausser
Mr. & Mrs. Peter J. Hennessey III
Mr. & Mrs. Herbert W. Hill, Jr.
Mrs. Dorothy W. Hollimon
Mr. & Mrs. J. Bradley Jones
Mr. & Mrs. Lee Jordan
Mr. & Mrs. Edward H. Keator III
Mr. & Mrs. Tres Kleberg
Mr. & Mrs. Jonathan Klug Jr.
Ms. Nancy Kocurek
Dr. & Mrs. Gary L. Koehl
Ms. Carol R. Lee
Mr. John G. Lewis & Mrs. Patricia G. Bridwell

Mr. & Mrs. Malcolm A. Maedgen, Jr.
Ms. Susie Martin 
Mr. & Mrs. Robert Maxwell
Mr. & Mrs. P. Randolph Mayo, Jr.
Mr. & Mrs. Robert S. McClane
Dr. & Mrs. Joe McFarlane, Jr.
Mr. & Mrs. John McGuire
Mr. & Mrs. Peter M. McLaughlin
Mrs. Vicki L. McLaughlin
Mrs. Sarah C. McLinden
Mr. & Mrs. Dave Meaden
Mr. & Mrs. Bill Mitchell
Mr. Jack Moore
Mr. & Mrs. Conrad J. Netting IV
Mr. & Mrs. Keith O’Gorman
Dr. & Mrs. Gerald V. O’Gorman, Jr.
Ms. Camilla M. Parker
Dr. & Mrs. Daniel C. Peavy, Jr.
Mr. & Mrs. Mike Thomann
Mr. James & Dr. Belinda Pustka
Ms. Mari P. Rabinowitz
Mrs. Bill Ratz
Mr. & Mrs. John Robb
Mr. & Mrs. Paul A. Rohlfs
Mr. & Mrs. David Saling
Dr. & Mrs. Frank C. Sammis III
Mr. & Mrs. John T. Saunders, Jr.
Ms. Isabel Schrop
Mr. & Mrs. Robert Rick Shaw
Dr. & Mrs. Randall Singleton
Mr. & Mrs. Bob Speed
Mr. & Mrs. John T. Steen, Jr.
Mr. & Mrs. Marshall T. Steves, Jr.
Mr. & Mrs. Robert P. Thomas III
Mr. & Mrs. Peter Turnbull
Mr. & Mrs. Johnny C. Wachel
Mr. & Mrs. Walter Walthall III
Ms. Barbara B. Wood
Mr. & Mrs. Robert L. Worth
Mr. & Mrs. Mike Yates

Nathan C. White
Mr. and Mrs. Robert L. Pustka
Ms. Myralene Stanford

David J. Wiatrek	
Mr. and Mrs. Brian Stevens

Jeffrey A. Zuercher	
Mr. and Mrs. Russell Franklin

In Kind: 
Bharat & Meenu Mehta
Dawn L. Stockton
Shannon & Mark Manglicmot
Kathy L. Ruiz

Every effort has been made to ensure the accuracy 

of names referred to in this publication. 

If you note any errors, please contact 

Mary Bordelon at mbordelonh@sunshinecottage.org
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2021 Years of Service Awards
We are proud of the following individuals for their accomplishments and their commitment to 
Sunshine Cottage. Through the years their talents and efforts have helped our school succeed. 

Congratulations on your anniversary.

30 YEARS
Leslie Walter

10 YEARS
Ana Sei

Sarah Carpenter

15 YEARS   
Jessie Ritter

Amanda Segovia

20 YEARS   
Monica Dorman

Genevieve Browning
Isela Fennell

RETIRED
Mary Bueno

Our Mission
Sunshine Cottage School for Deaf 

Children promotes early identification 
and intervention for children 

who are deaf or hard of hearing 
and helps them develop their maximum 

potential through listening, spoken 
language and literacy.


